
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worker Memorial 
Unveiling Ceremony 

Thursday, April 26, 2018 
8:30 AM 

Maine Turnpike Authority Headquarters 
2360 Congress Street 
Portland, ME 04102 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Maine Turnpike Worker Memorial is being placed at 
the front entrance of the Authority Headquarters and 
EZPass Customer Service Center to act not only as a 
remembrance of our beloved fallen employees, but also 
as a reminder to all who see it to always be safe while 
traveling on the roadway. 
  

Refreshments  

Welcome …..…… Executive Director Peter Mills 

Speaker ………... Chairman Daniel Wathen 

Speaker ………… Board Member John Dority 

Unveiling …….…. Crosby Maintenance Crew 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please remember those we have lost, especially on 
Workers' Memorial Day, observed every year on April 28th. 
It is a day to honor those workers who have died on the 
job, to acknowledge the grievous suffering experienced 
by families and communities, and to recommit ourselves 
to the fight for safe and healthful workplaces for all 
workers. 
 

 

Jeffrey Abbott 
Highway Maintenance III at 

Crosby 
Lost January 20, 2017 

 

  

Glen Dunlap 
Building Maintenance III 

Lost May 1, 2007 

   
 

Wallace Danforth 
Highway Maintenance III at 

Litchfield 
Lost November 5, 1973 

 

  
Andre Ouellette 

Toll Collector at  
York 

Lost July 7, 1972 
 


